THE ROAD REPORT

We tarred 135" Ave this year. We shared the cost with St. Wendel Township.

We continue cutting trees in the right of way. We would like to know your feelings on spraying the right of
way and if residents should be allowed to opt out of spraying.

We routered and rubberized the following roads:

Sunnyfield Circle Queens Road
Two Rivers Road 355 th Street
St Anna Road 365" Street
182" Avenue 370" Street

Norman Road
We added a pickup plow truck for snowplowing. We will be doing our own roadside mowing this year.

We also added a salt shed on site.

Submitted by,

John Merdan, Supervisor



